
From: Paul Nolis  
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 2:49 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Re: October 27 Council Meeting 
 
Please include the information on this email as additional information on the agenda for 
the Council meeting on October 27, 2021 
Paul Nolis 
 
On Thu, Oct 21, 2021 at 1:52 PM Paul Nolis  wrote: 
Clerks Office. 
Please arrange for the following to be placed on a slide to be presented as the final 
slide by me on October 27. 
Thank You 
Please confirm if and when this will be completed. 
 
On the slide(s) 
 
From: Kyle Paterson <kyle.paterson@richmondhill.ca> 
Date: Tue, Mar 23, 2021 at 8:36 AM 
Subject: Local Improvement Muirhead & Stouffville Servicing 
To: nolis.paul 
CC: Paolo Masaro <paolo.masaro@richmondhill.ca>, Bob Levesque 
<bob.levesque@richmondhill.ca>, Mohammad Kashani 
<mohammad.kashani@richmondhill.ca> 
 
2) When will the project restart and when will the project be completed?  
If the residents are still favorable, based on the return of the updated petition,  the 
design will continue and negotiations with Region of York will be restarted. The earliest 
construction would start is 2023 if all requirements can be met including obtaining the 
necessary easements for the installation of the Trunk Sanitary Line on Yonge Street 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Kyle Paterson, CET, PMP 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Delivery Division 
 
Planning and Infrastructure Department 
 
225 East Beaver Creek Road, Richmond Hill, ON  L4B 3P4 
T  905-747-6341  |  C  416-578-
7761  |  kyle.paterson@richmondhill.ca  |  RichmondHill.ca 
 
Emmerson, Wayne <Wayne.Emmerson@york.ca> 
Tue, Oct 20, 2020, 3:30 PM 
to me 
 
Good afternoon Paul 
This is a local planning and project delivery matter. The Region’s infrastructure is in 
place to support their work. 
Wayne 
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